
From: Kate Hepworth < > 
Sent: April 26, 2021 11:24 AM 
To: Iannicca, Nando <nando.iannicca@peelregion.ca>; Thompson, Allan <allan.thompson@caledon.ca>; 
Innis, Jennifer <jennifer.innis@caledon.ca>; Parrish, Carolyn <carolyn.parrish@mississauga.ca>; Lynn 
Kiernan <lynn.kiernan@caledon.ca>; Carlson, George <george.carlson@mississauga.ca>; Pat Fortini 
<pat.fortini@brampton.ca>; Medeiros, Martin <martin.medeiros@brampton.ca>; Starr, Ron 
<ron.starr@mississauga.ca>; Paul Vicente <paul.vicente@brampton.ca>; ZZG-RegionalClerk <zzg-
regionalclerk@peelregion.ca> 
Subject: To be attached as correspondence "Land Needs Assessment Report" Meeting of April 29th 2021 

CAUTION: EXTERNAL MAIL. DO NOT CLICK ON LINKS OR OPEN ATTACHMENTS YOU DO 
NOT TRUST. 

Good morning Planning and Growth Management Committee 

I will be brief. 
I am asking that  Peel Region put a pause on their Official Plan Review until such time as the 
pandemic is resolved. The Land Needs Assessment and Intensification Analysis cannot be 
properly addressed at this time. Reference agenda items 5.1 and 5.2 
The Region of Peel won't be the first in line to recognize that these growth plans are 
inappropriate at this time but you could be next, it is still possible to do the right thing. Ontario 
loses approx 175 acres of farmland PER DAY!  It is time to re think. 
The cumulative repercussions will be devastating. 100 acres here and a 100 acres there, this 
builds, you have the ability to reign this in. I am asking respectfully that you listen to the 
delegates and follow through. 

Kate Hepworth 
Caledon Village Association 

April 26, 2021
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